The Department of Philosophy, MBB College, organized a Parent-Teacher Meeting on 6th June 2025 with the objective of fostering effective communication between the faculty and the parents, and to discuss the academic progress, discipline, and overall development of the students.

The meeting was presided over by Smt. Ratna Biswas, Head of the Department. Faculty members Smt. Rina Das and Dr. Rituparna Bhowmik were also present and actively engaged in the discussions.

Parents were briefed on the academic performance and participation of their wards, while constructive feedback and suggestions were exchanged to ensure continued academic growth and holistic development. The session was interactive and productive, reflecting the department's commitment to collaborative educational engagement.











